
    

Installation/ replacement of trunk water mains, valves & appurtenances project  
PROJECT#:  CT2-INTER BOROUGH:  Brooklyn   DATE:  June 16, 2020  
Intersection of State St.& Nevins St.  
 

REPLACEMENT OF TRUNK WATER MAIN, 
VALVES & APPURTENANCES IN SHAFT 16 A 
COMMENCES 

 

 Nevins Street and State Street 
 

Beginning on/about Monday, June 22, 2020 
Monday – Friday 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM 
 

 
 

Please be advised, beginning on/about Monday, June 22, 2020, the New York City Department of 
Design and Construction (NYC DDC) on behalf of the New York City Department of Environmental 
Protection (NYC DEP) will commence infrastructure upgrades at the intersection of State and Nevins 
Streets, beginning with mobilization of materials. This project entails the installation/ replacement of 
trunk water mains, valves & appurtenances, weather and field conditions permitting. The permitted 
work hours will be Monday through Friday from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM. 

Please See Reverse Side for Additional Information 
 

 



What are the Community Impacts? 

 The DDC is committed to
maintaining a work site that is
safe and clean.  However, dust,
noise and heavy equipment are
common elements of
construction and we ask for your
patience during the project.

 There may be limited street
access on certain blocks.
However, deliveries to
commercial/residential
properties and emergency
vehicle access will be allowed. In
addition, the DDC will be baiting
the construction zone on a
regular basis to control rodent
populations.

Some Things to Remember: 

 Please follow all posted DOT
rules and regulations during
non-construction hours.
Emergency vehicle and
Pedestrian access will be
maintained at all times.

 Driveway/Loading dock access
– may be temporarily restricted.

 Vehicular access – may be
restricted on certain streets in
certain locations.

Pedestrian/Traffic 

 Pedestrian access – to
buildings will be maintained at
all times.

 Parking – will be temporarily
restricted so construction may
proceed. Signs will be posted
where necessary.

Water Service Interruptions 

 Temporary water service
disruptions may be necessary
in order to replace the water
mains. If it is necessary for DDC
to turn off your water service,
you will receive advance written
notification 72 hours before the
service interruption.

 Water service will be restored
everyday by 6:00pm or by the
end of work shift. If additional
shutdowns are required, you
will receive a new notice daily
until work is completed.

Special Needs 

 Individuals with special needs
who may be uniquely impacted
by this project should contact
the project’s field office, as soon
as possible, to make them
aware of your situation. The DDC
will work with you to attempt to
minimize the inconvenience as
much as possible.

If you have any questions, concerns, 
or would like to be added to the 
electronic Neighborhood Notification 
Network (NNN) list, please contact 
the Office Engineer, Essam Samuel 
(917) 830-2677 or by email at 
shaft16a@gmail.com

During non-construction hours 
please contact the NYC Government 
Services Information Hotline at 311 
and provide the project ID # CT2-INTER

PLEASE NOTE:  Due to unforeseen 
conditions (weather, field 
conditions, etc.) it may become 
necessary to change some 
scheduled work locations and 
operations. 


